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 Provider Webinar: 
2025 Whole Child Model 

for CCS Members 
    August 2024 

You are invited to a webinar for Partnership HealthPlan of 
California providers on the Whole Child Model (WCM) for 
members who receive California Children’s Services (CCS). 
The Department of Health Care Services will implement the 
WCM on January 1, 2025, in the 10 counties that joined 
Partnership at the start of 2024. Under WCM, Partnership 
will offer CCS services including care coordination and 
utilization management, as well as Medi-Cal benefits to all 
CCS-eligible children within our service area. 

This webinar is an opportunity to provide information, address your questions, and discuss any 
concerns you might have. We also value your input and aim to ensure a smooth transition by keeping 
you well-informed and engaged throughout the process. 
 
Target Audience: 
Providers located in/or provide services to members in Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, 
Sierra, Sutter, Tehama and Yuba County. 

Whole Child Model for CCS-Eligible Members: 
An Informational Webinar for Partnership Providers 

 
Click here to register 

 
Webinars will be held from Noon to 1 p.m. twice a month on the dates listed below, 

with the exception of only one date in December.  

September 10 and 26, 2024 

October 10 and 22, 2024 

November 5 and 21, 2024 

December 3, 2024 

 

For additional questions, please contact your Provider Relations representative. 

https://partnershiphp.webex.com/webappng/sites/partnershiphp/webinar/webinarSeries/register/72f83aa85b2645668a85bf9590635163

